
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hideout Town Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, November 30, 2017, 
at 4:30 pm at the Town office, 10860 North Hideout Trail, Hideout, UT 84036.  The purpose of 
this hearing is to consider and make recommendation to the Town Council regarding an 
application for a final plan approval for KLAIM, formerly Jordanelle Ranches, subdivision located 
at approximately 703 East SR248, Hideout, UT.  Public comments are welcome. 
 
Those needing special accommodation for these hearings should contact the Town Clerk at  
435-659-4739 at least three days prior to the scheduled hearings. 
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